
May 4, 2022 

Ms. Aretha Adams 
Regional Clerk 
Director of Legislative Services 

VIA EMAIL 

Dear Ms. Adams, 

  RE: RESOLUTION: #06-04-22 - 2021 External Funding Assistance- 
  Public Police Programs 

On April 29, 2022, the Regional Municipality of Peel Police Services Board considered a 
report dated April 11, 2022 from Deputy Chief M. Dapat, Corporate Services, providing 
the Board with the annual report on the external funding assistance received for the year 
2021.  

The following resolution was passed by the Board: 

That the information be received; 

And further that, upon approval by the Board, the Executive 
Director of the Police Services Board forward the 2021 External 
Funding Assistance - Public Police Programs report to Regional 
Council for information purposes. 

In keeping with the Board’s motion, I have enclosed a copy of the 2021 External Funding 
Assistance report to be provided to Regional Council as information.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Board 
office.  

Yours truly, 

Robert Serpe 
Executive Director 
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